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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The Keyworth Community Tree is flourishing but we still need more leaves! It is lovely to 

see leaves from parents, pupils and staff – a real community effort has been made! 

Our class assembly this week was by 3MB which was all about the Stone Age. Well done 
to all of them involved, they told the story of 'The Stone Age Boy' very convincingly and 
blew their audience away with their energetic dance moves! The pupils, as always, did 
us all proud. 

Next week the Leadership Team will be looking at English books and meeting with all 
the Governors to share school progress and look at our next 
priorities. 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 Tuesday 22nd November – Friday 29th November 2016 – Book Fair 

 Monday 28th November – 6WD Into University 

 Monday 28th November – Year 3 Museum of London Trip 

 Tuesday 29th November 2016 – Flu Vaccinations ( Year 1, 2 & 3) Date Amendment 

 Friday 2nd December 2016 – INSET – SCHOOL CLOSED 

 Tuesday 6th December 2016 – Year 1 Transport Museum Trip 

 Tuesday 13th December 2016 – Early Years Nativity  

 Thursday 15th December 2016 – KS1 & KS2 Winter Festival 

 Thursday 22nd December 2016 – Monday 2nd January 2017 – Christmas  Holidays 

 Tuesday 3rd January 2017 – INSET – School Closed 

 Monday 20th February 2017 – Tutorial Day – School Closed to children 

 Tuesday 18th April 2017 – INSET – School Closed 

 Thursday 4th May 2017 – Polling Station – School Closed 



 

 

3MB Topic homework: 

Year 3 had some fantastic topic homework brought in at the end of last term all to do 
with Ancient Egypt. Everyone worked really hard and the end products were 
spectacular!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Mail  
 

Wow! A big well done to you and to the office staff – we now have 70% of our families 

signed up. This is fantastic, but we need 100% on board. We will continue our campaign 

to sign up the last of you, so don’t forget to ask the office to help. It doesn’t take long 

and will be a real advantage to you. 

We are now preparing to take payments on Parent Mail and hope to be up and running 

fully by the New Year! So, if you wish to pay online, it is important that you sign up to 

Parent Mail as soon as possible! 

Update your Child’s Contact Information 

If you have recently changed address or contact number could you please inform the 

office so they can update your child’s information. 

Christmas Activities 

Please inform the office if you would not like your child/children 

to participate in any Christmas activities. 

Book Fair 

We have the Book Fair coming to Keyworth on Tuesday 22nd 
November until Friday 29th November. Come and see the large 
choice of books on offer and help earn free books for Keyworth! 

 

 



 

 

Primary Panathlon Challenge 

On Thursday 10th November, nine of our children represented Keyworth at the 

Panathlon Challenge. This was held at the Damilola Taylor Centre in Peckham and 

it’s a wonderfully well organised sports festival. 

The children took part in a variety of games, which are created so all children can 

access these games, whatever their ability. These included parachute games, 

trampolining, boccia, throwing games, new age curling, football, simple basketball 

games, jumping and relay races. 

Our school came 6th out of the 10 schools and every child at the sports challenge 

had a truly 

wonderful time. 

Every child that 

attended was 

presented with their 

own medal; they 

came back to school 

with huge beaming 

smiles, full of 

pride!!! 

 

Oasis Nature Garden - Saturday Community Day 

Every Saturday 10.30am-4pm 

Oasis Nature Garden, Larkhall Lane (cnr Studley Rd), Stockwell SW4 

6SP 

Join them for gardening in the morning and workshops from 1.30pm 

including natural arts & crafts, cooking and woodwork. Or just explore 

and enjoy the garden! 

All ages welcome. Children must be supervised by an adult at all 

times. 

FREE (suggested donation £2) 

For more info: 
saturdaynature@oasisplay.org.uk 
020 7622 8756 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://panathlon.com/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwiCxNbruJ7QAhUMKsAKHSnqCMQQwW4IFjAA&usg=AFQjCNGAKcPv_aFPx66EXNoduB_JvlHPtg


 

 

Keyworth Houses and Rewards for 10/11/16 – 17/11/16 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Well done to the Sapphire House for scoring the highest amount of gems collected for 
last week!  

 
Well done to all the children mentioned below! 

W/E 

17/11 
STAR MATHS WRITER 

TREASURE 

CHESTS  

RKR Leyla Nihal Rachel 7 

RCT Diaz Cianna Khalid 10 

1JL Emelia Fatima Abrar 24 

1LB Mustapha Zoe Gracie 9 

2TP Lucia Jasmine Jayden 11 

2MV Alannah Suud Najma 12 

3EW Amelia Tyreese Jayda 5 

3MB Joshua Nia Rugia 15 

4CW Check Abdulrahman Angel 11 

4CH Yasine Bety Shianne 5 

5JG Isata Andriele Emmanuel 5 

5JA Rabah Kai Lucia 25 

6JM Harry Moyo Oday 6 

6WD Awa Aiman Bukula 4 

 
Well done to Class 4BP for having the best attendance last week achieving 

97.99%! 

Have a safe and happy weekend!  

638 656 653 499 


